School re-opening update

Monday 1st June

Dear Parent(s) and Carers,

Following the last minute confusion of last week, I have met with staff today and we have planned for a partial re-opening, starting next week.

This is how it will look:

Monday 8th June Key workers and Year 6 pupils

Wednesday 10th June Key workers, Year 6 and Year 1 pupils

Monday 15th June Key workers, Year 6, Year 1 and FS2 pupils

Please remember, that only the children who are on my register can return and we do have a waiting list.

School Dinners

W/C 1st June A packed lunch can be bought from home or ordered from school (please pay on

parent pay). **FSM** children will be able to collect a packed lunch from school.

W/C 8th June **FSM** children **not** attending school will be provided with a shopping voucher.

FSM children **attending** school will receive a packed lunch **KS1** children **attending** school will receive a packed lunch

Key-worker children and year 6 children will provide your own packed lunch, unless

you contact school to order one (and pay via Parentpay).

Please email_Leenmills.notts@kitchenmanager.co.uk by Thursday morning to order

for the following week.

Before anyone returns to school, please familiarise yourself with the Rules for returning.

Many thanks

Mr Tew